Governing States And Localities
Yeah, reviewing a book Governing States And Localities could accumulate your close friends listings. This is just
one of the solutions for you to be successful. As understood, endowment does not recommend that you have
astounding points.
Comprehending as competently as union even more than other will have the funds for each success. next to, the
revelation as competently as perception of this Governing States And Localities can be taken as skillfully as
picked to act.

City Politics Dennis R. Judd 2018-08-27 Praised for the
clarity of its writing, careful research, and
distinctive theme – that urban politics in the United
States has evolved as a dynamic interaction between
governmental power, private actors, and a politics of
identity – City Politics remains a classic study of
urban politics. Its enduring appeal lies in its
persuasive explanation, careful attention to historical
detail, and accessible and elegant way of teaching the
complexity and breadth of urban and regional politics
which unfold at the intersection of spatial, cultural,
economic, and policy dynamics. Now in a thoroughly
revised 10th edition, this comprehensive resource for
undergraduate and graduate students, as well as wellestablished researchers in the discipline, retains the
effective structure of past editions while offering
important updates, including: All-new sections on
immigration, the Black Lives Matter Movement, the
downtown condo boom, and the impact of the sharing
economy on urban neighborhoods (especially the rise of
Airbnb). Individual chapters introducing students to
pressing urban issues such as gentrification,
sustainability, metropolitanization, urban crises, the
creative class, shrinking cities, racial politics, and
suburbanization. The most recent census data integrated
throughout to provide current figures for analysis,
discussion, and a more nuanced understanding of current
trends. Taught on its own, or supplemented with the
optional reader American Urban Politics in a Global Age
for more advanced readers, City Politics remains the
definitive text on urban politics – and how they have
evolved in the US over time – for a new generation of
students and researchers.
Governing States and Localities Kevin B. Smith
2019-01-03 "An easy-to-navigate, comparative book on
state and local government. Very student-friendly and
well-organized." —Jane Bryant, John A. Logan College The
trusted and proven Governing States and Localities
guides students through the contentious environment of
state and local politics and focuses on the role that
economic and budget pressures play in issues facing
state and local governments. With their engaging
journalistic writing and crisp storytelling, Kevin B.
Smith and Alan Greenblatt employ a comparative approach
to explain how and why states and localities are both
similar and different. The Seventh Edition is thoroughly
updated to account for such major developments as state
versus federal conflicts over immigration reform, school
shootings, and gun control; the impact of the Donald
Trump presidency on intergovernmental relations and
issues of central interest to states and localities; and
the lingering effects of the Great Recession. A Complete
Teaching and Learning Package SAGE coursepacks FREE!
Easily import our quality instructor and student
resource content into your school’s learning management
system (LMS) and save time. Learn more. SAGE edge FREE
online resources for students that make learning easier.
See how your students benefit.
The Future of the Public's Health in the 21st Century
Institute of Medicine 2003-02-01 The anthrax incidents
following the 9/11 terrorist attacks put the spotlight
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on the nation's public health agencies, placing it under
an unprecedented scrutiny that added new dimensions to
the complex issues considered in this report. The Future
of the Public's Health in the 21st Century reaffirms the
vision of Healthy People 2010, and outlines a systems
approach to assuring the nation's health in practice,
research, and policy. This approach focuses on joining
the unique resources and perspectives of diverse sectors
and entities and challenges these groups to work in a
concerted, strategic way to promote and protect the
public's health. Focusing on diverse partnerships as the
framework for public health, the book discusses: The
need for a shift from an individual to a populationbased approach in practice, research, policy, and
community engagement. The status of the governmental
public health infrastructure and what needs to be
improved, including its interface with the health care
delivery system. The roles nongovernment actors, such as
academia, business, local communities and the media can
play in creating a healthy nation. Providing an
accessible analysis, this book will be important to
public health policy-makers and practitioners, business
and community leaders, health advocates, educators and
journalists.
Studyguide for Governing States and Localities by Kevin
B Smith, ISBN 9781452226330 Cram101 Textbook Reviews
2013-01-01 Never HIGHLIGHT a Book Again! Virtually all
of the testable terms, concepts, persons, places, and
events from the textbook are included. Cram101 Just the
FACTS101 studyguides give all of the outlines,
highlights, notes, and quizzes for your textbook with
optional online comprehensive practice tests. Only
Cram101 is Textbook Specific. Accompanys: 9781452226330
.
The Big Sort Bill Bishop 2009-05-11 The award-winning
journalist reveals the untold story of why America is so
culturally and politically divided in this
groundbreaking book. Armed with startling demographic
data, Bill Bishop demonstrates how Americans have spent
decades sorting themselves into alarmingly homogeneous
communities—not by region or by state, but by city and
neighborhood. With ever-increasing specificity, we
choose the communities and media that are compatible
with our lifestyles and beliefs. The result is a country
that has become so ideologically inbred that people
don't know and can't understand those who live just a
few miles away. In The Big Sort, Bishop explores how
this phenomenon came to be, and its dire implications
for our country. He begins with stories about how we
live today and then draws on history, economics, and our
changing political landscape to create one of the most
compelling big-picture accounts of America in recent
memory.
Urban Issues CQ Researcher, 2016-08-30 What are the
driving forces behind Smart Cities? What are the
ramifications of increasing the minimum wage? What are
the causes of aging infrastructure and how should they
be addressed? These are just some of the provocative
questions that are considered in the new edition of
Urban Issues. For current coverage of urban politics,
readers will appreciate the balanced and unbiased
reporting of CQ Researcher. Urban Issues provides a
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window into how policy is created and implemented in
America’s cities and is sure to spark classroom
discussions. Each chapter examines the key players,
stakes, background, and lessons for the future, while
covering the range of facts, analyses, and opinions
surrounding each issue.
Governing New York State, Sixth Edition Robert F.
Pecorella 2012-12-01 A comprehensive overview of New
York State's politics, political institutions, and major
public policies. New York contains greater diversity
than almost any other state. This diversity creates
extensive social and political conflict within the
state. Governing New York State, Sixth Edition provides
expert assessment of how these conflicts are organized
and represented, and how the political process and
political institutions work in an effort to resolve
them. Contributors explore the role of political parties
and interest groups in representing these concerns. They
also review the nature of the legislature, the governor,
the courts, and public authorities as well as how these
institutions play a role in making decisions. Finally,
the impact of politics is analyzed for the policy areas
of intergovernmental fiscal relations, welfare, health,
and local education. The sixth edition of Governing New
York State provides an excellent summary of the
political process and most of the major policy
controversies in the state.
Governing States and Localities, Essentials + Governing
States and Localities, Essentials Resource Center 2014
Governing States and Localities Kevin B. Smith
2015-02-23 The recession-era days of state reliance on
the federal government are waning. States and localities
are increasingly assertive in seeking independence from
Washington’s policy priorities. Kevin Smith and Alan
Greenblatt’s proven text employs a comparative approach
to show how the geography, history, political culture,
institutional structures, economic underpinnings, and
demographics of states and localities both clash and
converge in comprehensible, telling ways. Why does one
state pass stricter gun control standards while another
loosens them? What are the implications of state
legalization of marijuana when the federal government
still calls it illegal? Governing States and Localities
provides students with the tools to begin answering
these questions. The Fifth Edition features extensive
updating on such major developments as the rollout of
the Affordable Care Act, the education debate over the
Common Core State Standards, and the implications for
residents when localities succumb to bankruptcy.
Governing the Commons Elinor Ostrom 2015-09-23 Tackles
one of the most enduring and contentious issues of
positive political economy: common pool resource
management.
Governing States and Localities, 3rd Edition and State
and Local Government, 2011-2012 Edition Package Kevin B.
Smith 2011-08 Governing States and Localities, 3rd
EditionDespite reports of the recession nearing an end,
states will have to struggle to make ends meet well into
the foreseeable future. The choices are sometimes stark:
trade-offs between roads and schools, public safety and
health care. The new edition of Governing States and
Localities responds to this reality with a new, sharper
focus on economic and budget pressures. The chapter on
finances comes earlier in the book, helping to frame
each of the subsequent issues, and a new feature called
&BAD:“States under Stress&BAD:” helps students see how
fiscal and budgetary policy affects all areas of state
and local governance.A brand-new chapter on the
environment highlights the leadership role the states
have taken in fighting climate change, creating green
jobs, and combating pollution. Still a great blend of
engaging journalistic writing, high-quality academic
analysis, and the latest scholarship, the third edition
has been thoroughly updated to account for such major
developments as the recentralization of federalism under
governing-states-and-localities
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the Obama administration and the further politicization
and rising costs of judicial elections. The authors have
expanded coverage of referendums and direct democracy,
as well as the increased role states play in homeland
security.A series of well-designed features asks
students to apply the comparative method (&BAD:“A
Difference that Makes a Difference&BAD:”), to see how
intergovernmental relations impact localities
(&BAD:“Local Focus&BAD:”), and to see examples of how
policies are actually implemented (&BAD:“Policy in
Practice&BAD:”). An engaging full-color design, more
than thirty maps, a vivid selection of photographs,
updated tables and figures, and a marginal glossary all
combine to keep your students focused and learning.For
more information on Governing States and Localities,
click here. State and Local Government, 2011-2012
EditionEvery year, editor Kevin Smith pulls cutting-edge
selections from publications such as Governing, State
Legislatures, State News, and Campaigns &BAD:& Elections
to grab your students&BAD:’ interest with highly
readable and up-to-date articles that hit close to home.
Nearly 40 new articles cover the significant issues
facing state and local government with the same context
and currency you have come to expect as hallmarks of
this reader. The 2011&BAD:–2012 edition will help bring
the latest analysis into your state and local government
course.For more information on State and Local
Government, click here.
Governing States and Localities, 3rd Ed + State and
Local Government, 2010-2011 Kevin B. Smith 2010-08-01
Rescuing Socrates Roosevelt Montás 2021-11-16 A
Dominican-born academic tells the story of how the Great
Books transformed his life—and why they have the power
to speak to people of all backgrounds What is the value
of a liberal education? Traditionally characterized by a
rigorous engagement with the classics of Western thought
and literature, this approach to education is all but
extinct in American universities, replaced by flexible
distribution requirements and ever-narrower academic
specialization. Many academics attack the very idea of a
Western canon as chauvinistic, while the general public
increasingly doubts the value of the humanities. In
Rescuing Socrates, Dominican-born American academic
Roosevelt Montás tells the story of how a liberal
education transformed his life, and offers an intimate
account of the relevance of the Great Books today,
especially to members of historically marginalized
communities. Montás emigrated from the Dominican
Republic to Queens, New York, when he was twelve and
encountered the Western classics as an undergraduate in
Columbia University’s renowned Core Curriculum, one of
America’s last remaining Great Books programs. The
experience changed his life and determined his career—he
went on to earn a PhD in English and comparative
literature, serve as director of Columbia’s Center for
the Core Curriculum, and start a Great Books program for
low-income high school students who aspire to be the
first in their families to attend college. Weaving
together memoir and literary reflection, Rescuing
Socrates describes how four authors—Plato, Augustine,
Freud, and Gandhi—had a profound impact on Montás’s
life. In doing so, the book drives home what it’s like
to experience a liberal education—and why it can still
remake lives.
State and Local Government 2016-2017 Kevin B. Smith
Running from Office Jennifer L. Lawless 2015 Running
from Office provides an authoritative account of young
people's interest in running for office and the factors
that trigger and undermine their ambition. Lawless and
Fox base their analysis on a national survey of over
4,000 high school and college students regarding their
political ambition.
Governing the Fragmented Metropolis Christina D. Rosan
2016-11-04 Comparing metropolitan planning processes in
Boston, Denver, and Portland, Christina D. Rosan
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examines the impact that various metropolitan governance
arrangements have on regional land use decisions and
challenges us to think more critically about the
political arrangements necessary to govern sustainable
metropolitan regions.
Virginia Government Liliokanaio Peaslee 2013-10-07
Equally at home as a companion to an introductory text
or as a stand-alone resource, Virginia Government offers
an excellent introduction to the political institutions,
actors, and policy processes of the Old Dominion State.
Paying special attention to the governing arrangements
that make Virginia unique, from statewide city-county
separation to a single-term governor to shifting
electoral alignments, Peaslee and Swartz strike the
perfect balance, combining necessary background and
historical analysis with current events and policy
issues to make the information relevant and engaging for
today’s students. Grounded in the comparative method,
the text provides useful comparisons with governing
institutions, political processes, and public polices in
other states and localities.
Cooperation and Conflict Between State and Local
Government Russell L. Hanson 2021-06-15 "This collection
of essays on state-local relations provides
undergraduate students in political science and public
administration with an overview of both cooperation and
conflict in state-local relations. Contributors to the
volume analyze the politicization of state-local
relations while also detailing how both policy and
administrative coordination continue. By engaging
leading experts from around the country, the book draws
in policy examples from different states, speaking to a
broad U.S. audience. Undergraduate students are the
primary audience for this book, but the content also
serves as a helpful reference for state and local
government officials who recognize that state-local
relations is a shifting and changing landscape that
requires more deliberate and thoughtful attention"-Public Policy Michael E. Kraft 2017-04-28 In Public
Policy: Politics, Analysis, and Alternatives, students
come to understand how and why policy analysis is used
to assess policy alternatives. To encourage critical and
creative thinking on issues ranging from the federal
deficit to health care reform to climate change, authors
Michael Kraft and Scott Furlong introduce and fully
integrate an evaluative approach to policy. The Sixth
Edition of Public Policy offers a fully revised, concise
review of institutions, policy actors, and major
theoretical models as well as a discussion of the nature
of policy analysis and its practice. Both the exposition
and data have been updated to reflect major policy
controversies and developments through the end of 2016,
including new priorities of the Donald Trump
administration.
Governing States and Localities, Essentials + State and
Local Government, 2014-2015 Kevin B. Smith 2014-09-15
Lectures on the Principles of Local Government George
Laurence Gomme 1897
The Future of Public Health Institute of Medicine
1988-02-01 "The Nation has lost sight of its public
health goals and has allowed the system of public health
to fall into 'disarray'," from The Future of Public
Health. This startling book contains proposals for
ensuring that public health service programs are
efficient and effective enough to deal not only with the
topics of today, but also with those of tomorrow. In
addition, the authors make recommendations for core
functions in public health assessment, policy
development, and service assurances, and identify the
level of government--federal, state, and local--at which
these functions would best be handled.
Governing States and Localities 2015
Governing States and Localities + State and Local
Government, 2007 Edition Package Kevin B. Smith 2006-10
Governing the Tap Megan Mullin 2009 An analysis of the
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political consequences of special district governance in
drinkingwater management that offers new insights into
the influence of political structures on
localpolicymaking.
Governing States and Localities + Governing States and
Localities Vital Source Ebook Passcode, 6th Ed. KEVIN B.
SMITH 2017
National Strategy for the COVID-19 Response and Pandemic
Preparedness Joseph R. Biden, Jr. 2021-05-18 The
ultimate guide for anyone wondering how President Joe
Biden will respond to the COVID-19 pandemic—all his
plans, goals, and executive orders in response to the
coronavirus crisis. Shortly after being inaugurated as
the 46th President of the United States, Joe Biden and
his administration released this 200 page guide
detailing his plans to respond to the coronavirus
pandemic. The National Strategy for the COVID-19
Response and Pandemic Preparedness breaks down seven
crucial goals of President Joe Biden's administration
with regards to the coronavirus pandemic: 1. Restore
trust with the American people. 2. Mount a safe,
effective, and comprehensive vaccination campaign. 3.
Mitigate spread through expanding masking, testing,
data, treatments, health care workforce, and clear
public health standards. 4. Immediately expand emergency
relief and exercise the Defense Production Act. 5.
Safely reopen schools, businesses, and travel while
protecting workers. 6. Protect those most at risk and
advance equity, including across racial, ethnic and
rural/urban lines. 7. Restore U.S. leadership globally
and build better preparedness for future threats. Each
of these goals are explained and detailed in the book,
with evidence about the current circumstances and how we
got here, as well as plans and concrete steps to achieve
each goal. Also included is the full text of the many
Executive Orders that will be issued by President Biden
to achieve each of these goals. The National Strategy
for the COVID-19 Response and Pandemic Preparedness is
required reading for anyone interested in or concerned
about the COVID-19 pandemic and its effects on American
society.
Interactive Governance Jacob Torfing 2012-01-12 It is,
however, often used to mean a variety of different
things.
Governing States and Localities Electronic Version
Governing States and Localities, 4th Ed. + State and
Local Government, 2014-2015 Kevin B. Smith 2014-09-15
State Constitutional Politics John Dinan 2018-04-06
Since the US Constitution came into force in 1789, it
has been amended just twenty-seven times, with ten of
those amendments coming in the first two years following
ratification. By contrast, state constitutions have been
completely rewritten on a regular basis, and the current
documents have been amended on average 150 times. This
is because federal amendments are difficult, so
politicians rarely focus on enacting them. Rather, they
work to secure favorable congressional statutes or
Supreme Court decisions. By contrast, the relative ease
of state amendment processes makes them a realistic and
regular vehicle for seeking change. With State
Constitutional Politics, John Dinan looks at the various
occasions in American history when state constitutional
amendments have served as instruments of governance.
Among other things, amendments have constrained state
officials in the way they levy taxes and spend money;
enacted policies unattainable through legislation on
issues ranging from minimum wage to the regulation of
marijuana; and updated understandings of rights,
including religious liberty, equal protection, and the
right to bear arms. In addition to comprehensively
chronicling the ways amendments shape politics in the
states, Dinan also assesses the consequences of
undertaking changes in governance through amendments
rather than legislation or litigation. For various
reasons, including the greater stability and legitimacy
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of changes achieved through the amendment process, he
argues that it might be a more desirable way of
achieving change.
L.A. Noir John Buntin 2009-08-25 Other cities have
histories. Los Angeles has legends. Midcentury Los
Angeles. A city sold to the world as "the white spot of
America," a land of sunshine and orange groves,
wholesome Midwestern values and Hollywood stars,
protected by the world’s most famous police force, the
Dragnet-era LAPD. Behind this public image lies a hidden
world of "pleasure girls" and crooked cops, ruthless
newspaper tycoons, corrupt politicians, and East Coast
gangsters on the make. Into this underworld came two
men–one L.A.’s most notorious gangster, the other its
most famous police chief–each prepared to battle the
other for the soul of the city. Former street thug
turned featherweight boxer Mickey Cohen left the ring
for the rackets, first as mobster Benjamin "Bugsy"
Siegel’s enforcer, then as his protégé. A fastidious
dresser and unrepentant killer, the diminutive Cohen was
Hollywood’s favorite gangster–and L.A.’s preeminent
underworld boss. Frank Sinatra, Robert Mitchum, and
Sammy Davis Jr. palled around with him; TV journalist
Mike Wallace wanted his stories; evangelist Billy Graham
sought his soul. William H. Parker was the proud son of
a pioneering law-enforcement family from the fabled
frontier town of Deadwood. As a rookie patrolman in the
Roaring Twenties, he discovered that L.A. was ruled by a
shadowy "Combination"–a triumvirate of tycoons,
politicians, and underworld figures where alliances were
shifting, loyalties uncertain, and politics were
practiced with shotguns and dynamite. Parker’s life
mission became to topple it–and to create a police force
that would never answer to elected officials again.
These two men, one morally unflinching, the other
unflinchingly immoral, would soon come head-to-head in a
struggle to control the city–a struggle that echoes
unforgettably through the fiction of Raymond Chandler
and movies such as The Big Sleep, Chinatown, and L.A.
Confidential. For more than three decades, from
Prohibition through the Watts Riots, the battle between
the underworld and the police played out amid the
nightclubs of the Sunset Strip and the mansions of
Beverly Hills, from the gritty streets of Boyle Heights
to the manicured lawns of Brentwood, intersecting in the
process with the agendas and ambitions of J. Edgar
Hoover, Robert F. Kennedy, and Malcolm X. The outcome of
this decades-long entanglement shaped modern American
policing–for better and for worse–and helped create the
Los Angeles we know today. A fascinating examination of
Los Angeles’s underbelly, the Mob, and America’s most
admired–and reviled–police department, L.A. Noir is an
enlightening, entertaining, and richly detailed
narrative about the city originally known as El Pueblo
de Nuestra Se–ora la Reina de los Angeles, "The Town of
Our Lady the Queen of the Angels."
California Jeff Cummins 2019-08-19 This new edition
includes key political developments over the last few
years and continues to look at the diverse and
hyperpluralistic nature of the state itself,
particularly its people and the groups to which they
belong.The authors continue to explain California
politics through the dual lenses of diversity and
hyperpluralism.
Governing States and Localities Kevin B. Smith
2013-12-19 In this Essentials Edition of Governing
States and Localities, authors Kevin Smith and Alan
Greenblatt retain the hallmarks of their bestselling
introductory text by blending the latest scholarship
with engaging journalistic writing, crisp storytelling,
and class-tested pedagogy. Based on market feedback, the
authors distilled core topics and cut out policy
coverage some instructors do not have time to cover, but
kept the ever-important finance chapter and a beautiful
full-color interior design. This value-priced, tengoverning-states-and-localities
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chapter text utilizes the comparative approach to ensure
that students walk away from the course understanding
how and why states and localities are both similar and
different in institutional structure, culture, history,
geography, economy, and demographics
Ohio Government and Politics Paul Sracic 2015-03-13 Ohio
Government and Politics provides a thorough, highly
readable overview of the history, processes, and
institutions of the state’s government and politics. In
a country increasingly divided into blue and red states,
Ohio is “purple” – one of the few states that is not
dominated by a single political party. Covering the
crucial strategies of both the republicans and democrats
as they vie for power in Ohio, authors Paul Sracic and
William Binning demonstrate the “nationalizing” of Ohio
politics. However, contemporary issues specific to Ohio
politics are not neglected; coverage of important issues
such charter reform in Cuyahoga County and the
controversies over the regulation of "fracking" is
included.
Collecting, Ordering, Governing Tony Bennett 2016-12-02
The coauthors of this theoretically innovative work
explore the relationships among anthropological
fieldwork, museum collecting and display, and social
governance in the early twentieth century in Australia,
Britain, France, New Zealand, and the United States.
With case studies ranging from the Musée de l'Homme's
1930s fieldwork missions in French Indo-China to the
influence of Franz Boas's culture concept on the
development of American museums, the authors illuminate
recent debates about postwar forms of multicultural
governance, cultural conceptions of difference, and
postcolonial policy and practice in museums. Collecting,
Ordering, Governing is essential reading for scholars
and students of anthropology, museum studies, cultural
studies, and indigenous studies as well as museum and
heritage professionals.
Governing States and Localities Kevin B Smith 2021-08-31
A Government Out of Sight Brian Balogh 2009-04-06 A
Government Out of Sight revises our understanding of the
ways in which Americans turned to the national
government throughout the nineteenth century.
Strengthening Forensic Science in the United States
National Research Council 2009-07-29 Scores of talented
and dedicated people serve the forensic science
community, performing vitally important work. However,
they are often constrained by lack of adequate
resources, sound policies, and national support. It is
clear that change and advancements, both systematic and
scientific, are needed in a number of forensic science
disciplines to ensure the reliability of work, establish
enforceable standards, and promote best practices with
consistent application. Strengthening Forensic Science
in the United States: A Path Forward provides a detailed
plan for addressing these needs and suggests the
creation of a new government entity, the National
Institute of Forensic Science, to establish and enforce
standards within the forensic science community. The
benefits of improving and regulating the forensic
science disciplines are clear: assisting law enforcement
officials, enhancing homeland security, and reducing the
risk of wrongful conviction and exoneration.
Strengthening Forensic Science in the United States
gives a full account of what is needed to advance the
forensic science disciplines, including upgrading of
systems and organizational structures, better training,
widespread adoption of uniform and enforceable best
practices, and mandatory certification and accreditation
programs. While this book provides an essential call-toaction for congress and policy makers, it also serves as
a vital tool for law enforcement agencies, criminal
prosecutors and attorneys, and forensic science
educators.
Judicial Process: Law, Courts, and Politics in the
United States David W. Neubauer 2016-01-01 Working
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within the framework of law and politics, JUDICIAL
PROCESS: LAW, COURTS, AND POLITICS IN THE UNITED STATES
combines detailed information about the major structures
and processes of the American judiciary with an
insider's understanding of the importance of courthouse
dynamics. From the organization and procedures of the
various courts to the current applications of specific
laws, the 7th edition explores the roles and impact of
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the judicial system. Throughout the text, the authors
not only explain what the legal rules are but also
explore each rule's underlying assumptions, history, and
goals, providing a complete and balanced look at the
role of the judicial system today. Important Notice:
Media content referenced within the product description
or the product text may not be available in the ebook
version.
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